
Minutes 
November 4, 2014 

 

 

Public Hearing opened at 6:00 p.m. for authorizing the issuance of $5,000,000 in Revenue 

Obligation Securities for Unity College’s 2014 projects. 

Public Hearing adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Selectmen’s Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m.  Chris, Clem and Penny were present. 

 

Public Feedback:  None 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed and accepted. 

 

Account Balances were reviewed. 

 

New Business: 

Selectmen signed the Findings of Fact and Bond Resolution for the Unity College project at the 

conclusion of the Public Hearing. 

 

Selectmen set November 20 & 21 for the move to the new town office.   

 

Selectmen tabled the request for funding for Miss Maine Teen.  There are no funds appropriated 

for the request. 

 

Selectmen would like to have Dennis Jones and his crew replace the road name signs that are 

missing.  The fire department apparently doesn’t have the manpower to replace the signs as 

needed.  This would need to come from the summer road budget. 

 

The Comp Plan and Land Use committee numbers are dwindling.  The CP Committee and Land 

Use Committee need to have a joint meeting soon with a facilitator/moderator in charge of the 

meeting.  Selectmen would like to have Chris Huck from KVCOG as facilitator. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 

 
 

 

 


